
 
 
 
 

Complaints made against the 
Police and Crime Commissioner 

 
Period: Saturday 2 September to Tuesday 31 October 2023 

 
 
None (zero) complaints were made against the Police and Crime Commissioner during the period Saturday 2 September to Tuesday 31 
October 2023. 
 
 
 

 
 
Malcolm Burch 
Chief Executive to the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
6 November 2023 




